
From: Daniel Mammone [mailto:daniel.mammone@amma.org.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 30 June 2016 2:54 PM 
To: AMOD 

Cc: Simon White; Tony Caccamo; teresa.lloyd@mial.com.au 
Subject: AM2014/300 Award flexibility - Resource Industry and Maritime modern awards - Statement 

([2016] FWCFB 3857) 

 

I write on behalf of AMMA and Maritime Industry Australia Ltd (MIAL) in relation to 

the statement issued by the Full Bench on 15 June 2016 ([2016] FWCFB 3857). 

 

I can confirm that in relation to paragraph [5] of the Full Bench statement, AMMA 

not be providing further submissions in relation to the four resource industry modern 

awards listed at paragraph [2]. I also confirm that AMMA and MIAL will not be 

providing further submissions in relation to the four maritime industry modern awards 

also listed at paragraph [2]. 

 

AMMA and MIAL relies upon the materials and oral submissions which have been 

made in relation to this matter and which are currently before the Full Bench. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Daniel Mammone 

AMMA | Director – Government Relations 
Level 14, 55 Collins Street | Melbourne | VIC 3000 

t (03) 9614 4777 | m 0408 867 575 | f (03) 9614 3970 
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